
1

Chan, Mark

From: Miller Nicola 

Sent: 11 June 2019 10:08

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: RE: Site Visit for 2019/1694/P – West Hampstead Police Station

Attachments: Trox WG louvres.pdf; P05 Existing and Proposed Elevation 3 (Rev.2).pdf; P06 Existing 

and Proposed Elevation 4 (Rev.2).pdf; P04 Existing and Proposed Elevation 2 

(Rev.2).pdf

Dear Mark 

  

Many thanks for your email. 

  

As requested, please find attached the elevation drawings (2, 3, and 4) showing the material and colour of the 

louvres to be installed at West Hampstead Police Station.  

  

All louvres will be Aluminium Natural Finish. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Nicola 

  

 

 

 
NICOLA A MILLER BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI   
Senior Planner- Planning Development and Regeneration  
Lambert Smith Hampton 
 

 

 

 
Keep up-to-date with LSH news and updates on LinkedIn & Twitter  
 
Times are changing. From AI to drones, how can the industrial and logistics sector possibly keep up. Find 
out more here  

From: Chan, Mark [mailto:Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk]  
Sent: 07 June 2019 10:23 

To: Miller Nicola 
Subject: RE: Site Visit for 2019/1694/P – West Hampstead Police Station 

  

Dear Nicola, 
  
Unfortunately the Environmental Health team has not gotten back to me yet. I will try to speak with them 
next week.  
  
My view is that it should be acceptable in terms of character and appearance. However, can I get you to 
clarify on the material and colour of the grills? If you can add the material and colour description to the grills 
on your drawings that would be highly appreciated. 
  
Kind regards, 


